
Woodbridge News Letter for October/November 2018 
  
Volunteers Needed for the HOA Board.  We need to replace two board members, if you or 
someone you know would like to volunteer please contact a board member, or you can come 
to our next board meeting on Monday, November 5th, 2018 at 6:00 pm.  
 

 
 
 
Reminder: Per The Restrictions: 
Boats and/or boat trailers in workable condition may be kept on the resident’s lot; however, no travel 
trailer, camp trailer, house trailer, school bus or similar property shall be kept on any lot without prior 
written approval of the Environmental Control Committee. This prohibition is not applicable to such 
vehicles of temporary visitors.  

Also if you are renting or leasing your home, it is your responsibility that your  
renters  are made aware and abide by the restrictions as well as the 
Homeowners. 

 

Fall and winter are fast approaching.  Please keep yourself as well as others healthy and safe 

 

 

The Annual Community Yard Sale. This year the yard sale was held on Saturday, September 29th 2018 
from 7:00 am to 1:00pm. We would like to apologize to those of you who participated and were 
rightfully disappointed that the Yard Sale was not advertized as promised.  The Board member tasked 
with this job, quit before doing the ads and unfortunately did not let any other board member know



, so unfortunately with this breakdown in communication, we did not get the 
ads out.   I cannot assure you this would never happen again, but we will do our best to see that next 
year this will not be an issue.  

 

 

 

Halloween is right around the corner, so please watch out for all the little witches and goblins out on the 
streets trick or treating.  As always, please keep your speed down through the neighborhoods and watch 
out for our “children”. The Old Porch Light Rule is always good to think about, if the light is on the candy 
is flowing, if the light is out It’s Good Night to All.  But do remember some parents may be out with 
there little ones trick or treating…… 

 

 

 

The Woodbridge Homeowners Association will be hosting a “Pasta Party” on Saturday, November 3rd, 
2018 starting at 5:00 pm.  We hope you will come out as a community and support us.  The board will be 
providing, salad, bread and beverages.  Please bring your favorite pasta dish for your family and a little 
to share, if you don’t like savory we can always use those sweet treats.  We will have a few door prizes 
at the end of our dinner.   



We hope all will come on out and have some family fun, food and fellowship.  The Pool table will be 
available for play as well as Foosball and perhaps you die hard sports fans can even catch a game on the 
television. 

RSVP’s can be sent to Nancy Quinn (our new Hospitality Chair) at nancyquinn@carolina.rr.com or to 
Holly Thompson at 4barrell@carolina.rr.com. 

 

 

Some Calendar Events Dates to Be Announced 

Lastly a quick reminder, we will be having a Christmas gathering, hopefully coordinated with the annual 
Lawn Mower Christmas Parade at the club house.  We would like to have everyone come on out and 
have some hot cocoa or cider and do a cookie swap.  We were also thing about an ugly Christmas 
sweater contest.  We will need about 3 judges for this and the winner will receive a prize.  So let us 
know how you feel about this and we will be letting you know a date as soon as possible. 

 

January will be the annual Chili Dinner; we decided to move up a bit this year so perhaps it will feel like 
chili weather. 

 

Also Our Annual March Board Meeting, We need all community  members’ attendance on this if at all 
possible. 

 

Thanks and if you have an event or would like to add to our next newsletter please shoot me an email at 
secretary@woodbridgekm.com. 
 

 


